
Notification of Local Transit Services Closure 

Dear Valued Riders, 

We regret to inform you that effective [Start Date], the local transit services will be temporarily 

closed due to [Reason for Closure]. This decision was made with the utmost consideration for 

safety and community well-being. 

We understand the importance of public transportation in your daily routine and apologize for 

any inconvenience this may cause. We are committed to keeping you informed and will provide 

updates as we progress towards reopening the services. 

For further information, please visit our website at [Website URL] or contact our customer 

service at [Customer Service Phone Number]. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Transit Authority Name] 
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